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Monday 17th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 6  leavers arrangements: the programme is subject to Covid guidance from UK government.

We are delighted to be able to confirm arrangements to celebrate the end of your child’s learning journey at
Clutton Primary School; this includes a 3 day activity programme in lieu of this year's  residential camp.

We have booked the following activities for the 7th-9th July (in school, children will be spending this time
with their new class teacher).  The three days we have planned will enrich wider curriculum learning and
will form the basis of class work when children return to school.

Wednesday 7th July - Trip to Bristol Harbourside to include boat trip and M Shed visit.  Children have

studied Bristol as a local history study, and the slave trade. Abolition Afloat: This boat trip is a unique
way for children to engage with this challenging history, this trip  will enrich the children’s study of
Bristol’s involvement with Transatlantic Slavery. They will have an opportunity to view areas of
Bristol related to this history, and explore it from the perspective of a  ship’s boy. We will use public
transport for this trip.

Thursday 8th July - Longleat.  This will build on children’s existing scientific knowledge around animals,
habitats, life cycles and adaptations.

Friday 9th July - Hamburger Hill outdoor pursuits, Laser tag for the morning followed by Forest school/BBQ
during the afternoon at school.  These sessions will be focusing on working collaboratively as a team and
physical and mental wellbeing.

The approximate cost for the three days would be £75, we will confirm once we have booked tickets.  There
will be an option for staggered payments, although the full balance must  be paid by the 5th July (the usual
pupil premium discounts will apply).  To ensure costs remain as low as possible, we have booked the Trust
minibus - a small contribution will be added to cover the cost of petrol.
Children will require a packed lunch for days 1&2 and we will be contacting you with dietary requirements
for day 3.  These trips will be led by Mrs Morris, Mrs Appleyard and another adult TBC.

Should behaviour be of a concern, we will be asking parents to accompany the trip.
Due to the educational focus of the trips, children who do not attend the activity days  will be expected to
be in school.
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Year 6 Drama Production

Mrs Shaw, a parent and secondary school drama teacher, has offered to come and work with the children to
produce an abridged version of The Tempest.  She will be working with the children over the forthcoming
weeks.  We are hoping that this will lead to a performance in July, which we hope to be able to invite you all
to watch. As with the activities this is dependent on Covid guidance. Watch this space…..

Year 6 Leavers Assembly

Again, we hope to be able to invite parents to join us for a special leavers assembly to celebrate and say
goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 children.  This will be on Friday 23rd July at 9.15am.

Whilst we have had to be flexible in making arrangements at short notice, we are confident that the
children will really enjoy the range of activities and opportunities we have planned for them.

Please can you contact the school office by the end of Wednesday 19th May if you child will not be
attending so that we can confirm tickets and set up payment on Parent Pay.

Kind regards

Miss Ennew
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